
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 The City of Kentwood Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider the 

following request: 

 

Applicant:   EquipmentShare   

Case No.:   18-23 & 19-23 

Request: Special Land Use and Site Plan Review for an Open Air 

Construction and Industrial Equipment Sales and Rental and Final 

Site Plan Review of a PUD 

Common Location: 4250 – 52nd Street SE   

Public Hearing Date:  August 9, 2023 

Time:    7:00 p.m. 

Hearing Location:  Kentwood City Hall 

    4900 Breton Avenue 

 

This request is on file and may be inspected and examined at the office of the City Planning 

Department at the Kentwood City Center, 4900 Breton Avenue, SE, in the City of Kentwood, 

during business hours until the close of this hearing or any adjournment thereof. Written 

Comments may be submitted to the Board in lieu of personal appearance. 

 

       CITY OF KENTWOOD 

       PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

       ED KAPE   

       SECRETARY 

 

The City of Kentwood does not discriminate on the basis of disability or any other protected 

class under federal, state, or local laws in its access to services, programs, or employment.  The 

Human Resources Director has been designated as the City’s Non-Discrimination Compliance 

Officer.  For more information concerning non-discrimination policies and procedures, including 

your rights under Title VI, or to request accommodations or file a complaint, please visit our 

website at www.kentwood.us or contact the Human Resources Director at 616-554-0732 or 

HR@kentwood.us.   
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